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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Dear Residents:

The City of Coquitlam has awarded to Richco Contracting Ltd. the contract for the 2015 & 2016
Inspection Chambers Installations and Repairs. Richco Contracting will be commencing the work from
TPN. 12,2015 to _TAN. 34,2015, Hours of work will be from 0700 to 1900, Monday to Friday.

During this time, there will be construction being performed in your area with temporary “No Parking”
signs erected. Minor traffic delays will be occurring during work hours but all properties will be
accessible and traffic returned to normal patterns after work hours. Most work will be performed near
the property line with the sewer line being worked on. We ask for your patience and cooperation with
the crew and traffic personnel.

All attempts will be made to keep this inconvenience minimal.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Wayne Van Geel, Superintendent
1604-817-7885

Rich Van Geel, Administrator
604-856-8866



